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ABASIAMA'S FEBRUARY 2020 REPORT FROM 
CAMEROON 

  

Dear Brethren, we are glad to bring you our 
greetings from the central African country of Cameroon. It 
is always a refreshing moment of reflection whenever the 
opportunity comes for me to share with you some of the 
good things the Lord has accomplished through our work 
despite the bad circumstances in Cameroon. As you know, 
Cameroon is a very difficult environment to spread the 
Gospel. During times of "peace", the people are comforted 
with a wide variety of debauchery, especially drunkenness. 
In times of war, as it is currently the case, the average 
Cameroonian still maintains the culture of running away 
from God in preference for Makossa  lifestyle of "eat and 
drink, for tomorrow we die". In the context of this 
apparently unchangeable reality in Cameroon, the 
preaching of the Word of God is a very tough job to do. 
We have chosen this path not because it is easy, but 
because it is hard. Our commitment is consolidated by the 
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Announcements 

Calendar for March -on the table in the foyer 

SUPER SUNDAY – due to the recommendations of many will be cancelled 

today 

Save  Food Pantry Items,  Cans,  peanut butter 

Bookmark our Facebook page. And add 

EllabellChurchofChrist@hotmail.com to your contact list. Brother Paul 

asks that you simply email him anything you want to appear on the 

Facebook page; pictures, announcements, etc. 

Call List –There are forms on the back table if you want to be added to our 

call list. If you want a call made, call me or text me and I will make the call 

and schedule it. 912-667-0519 

Prayer List –There is a form on the back table to add names to the prayer 

list. 

Worship Services Online – Go to our website and there is a link at the bottom. 

Join us from anywhere in the world online. 

 
 

Proud to Serve in Worship 
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frequent homecoming of souls from the darkness in the 
country to the light in the church. Even though we didn't 
baptize anyone in February, we still hope that the 
campaign we carried out in the period under review will 
bring the expected harvest of souls for Christ in the 
months ahead.  

       As you can 
observe from the 
pictures, the 
orphanage ministry is 
engaging. We are 
busy trying to keep 
them in good frame 
and mind and body. 
We have special 
classes to teach them 
the Bible. We keep 
them up in their 
schoolwork. Taking  

care of these kids whose 
lives were horrified by war 
and homelessness, is a daily 
challenge that demands a 
lot of care and courage. We 
will always thank you for  
the encouraging support 
which has been extremely 
helpful for the upkeep of 
the kids. Your Christ-like 
demonstration of kindness 
explains why the smiles on 

the children's faces are boundless. 

   
 
 
 

After Church March 8, 2020 

We are bereaved as we mourn with sister Esther (left) 
Esther's husband and I at the graveyard (right) 

Our World Needs Our Payers: 
For those who have died 

For those who are fighting for life 
For the healthy who are alone 

 


